
MADE PUBLIC NOTICE 
EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT  

MINUTES FOR SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON DECEMBER 20, 2019 AT 5:00 PM 

Ebarb Waterworks District held a special call meeting on December 20, 2019 at 5:00 pm at 
Cypress Bend Conference Center.  P. M. Woods called the meeting to order. Members 
present were P.M. Woods, Donald Garcie, Pete Nugent, Benny Garcie, and Robert Conyer. 
Operator/Manager, Gilbert Limon was also present.  

The board reviewed the ethics booklet that was presented to them and discussed the 
material. They were all reminded they needed to turn in their certificates of completion 
before the end of the year. Also, they were reminded that they needed to complete the 
sexual harassment training module and turn in the certificates for it before the end of the 
end of the year as well. Pm addressed everyone and gave a recount of how things went 
throughout the year and that we did very well and expressed his wishes that we will 
continue to move in the positive direction this coming year.  

Robert made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Donald seconded the motion. All were 
in favor. Motion passes.  


